
Position on Domestic Homicide Review Fund  
 
 
1.1 Following approval of the DHR policy for Stockton, members of the partnership 

agreed that that it would be prudent to establish a financial resource which could 
be used should a domestic homicide occur in Stockton.  The potential costs of 
staging a review have been estimated at £20,000 with the cost of appointing an 
independent chair up to £500.00 per day. 

 
1.2 It was agreed that all responsible authorities should be approached for a non-

recurring contribution of £2,000 towards a fund which the partnership will use in 
the event of a homicide. 

 
1.3 To date a total of £8,644 has been secured from the following: 
 

- £2,000 contribution from Stockton on Tees PCT 
- £2,000 contribution from Cleveland Police  
- £2,000 contribution from Durham/Tees Valley Probation Trust  
- £2,000 contribution from SBC Community Safety 
- £644.00 contribution from 2012/13 SSCF allocation   
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